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MINISTER FOR CULTURE CONGRATULATES
THE GIBRALTAR NATIONAL DANCE TEAM

The Minister for Sports, Culture, Heritage & Youth the Hon Steven Linares, has
congratulated all the dancers from the different dance groups who participated,
under the auspices of the Gibraltar National Dance Organisation, at this year’s
Dance World Cup held this week in Brighton, England.

Commenting on their recent achievements, the Minister said:

‘On behalf of Her Majesty’s Government and the people of Gibraltar, I would
publically like to congratulate the GNDO and the National Team for achieving
great results. The gold medal achieved in the Junior Show Dance Solo section
by Nicole Victor is a great achievement and an outstanding success worthy of
particular mention.

Congratulations also go to all the other dancers, who through the many hours of
hard work and dedication have being praiseworthy participants and have done
us extremely proud.’
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